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LTCFA Presents: MDS Audits are Here:  
     Learn ways to Prepare Your Team! 

Presenter 

Jillian M. Martin, MSN, RN, FNP-C, DNS-CT, RAC-MT CLA (CliftonLarsonAllen LLP) Jillian has over 18 years of 
experience and expertise in senior living with Medicare requirements in nursing homes and financial 

ramifications of MDS audits. Jillian has strong cross-functional collaboration ability, combining transparency of 

communication and leadership for positive organizational outcomes.  
 
 
 

 
Program Description: 

Did you Receive your MDS Audit Request? 

They’re Coming and you need to be Ready! 
 
MDS audits are becoming more common with significant financial implications for nursing homes that are found to 
have fraudulent billing practices. 
  
Since the public health emergency ended in May of 2023, there has been increased scrutiny around nursing home 
billing practices. 
 
Medicare Administrative Contractors, and state Medicaid agencies have been increasing their oversight of MDS data. 
 
These agencies use billing forms (UB04's) in conjunction with HIPPS codes from transmitted MDSs to determine if 
nursing homes have improper billing practices, billing outliers, or questionable billing patterns.  
 
Objectives 
 

In this session we will discuss Medicare requirements in nursing homes. Topics covered will be: 

1) Skilling requirements  2) Cut-letters   3) ICD-10 coding 4) Physician certifications 

5) How to prepare for:  

a) ADR's (Additional development requests) 

b) RAC (recovery audit program) audits.  

 
Date and Time: May 8, 2024,  

Registration & Breakfast: 8:30am to 9:00am 
Program: 9:00am to Noon 

 

Location 
Elizabeth Seton Residence 
125 Oakland St,  
Wellesley, MA 02481 
 
 

Program Pricing 
LTCFA Members: $150 
Non_Members:     $200.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Who Should Attend?  
Administrators, DON’s, SDC (Staff Development 

Coordinator), MDS, CEO, CFO. 

 
CEU Credits  
3 CEU Credits 

 
We encourage sign-up and pay through the PayPal 
option on the LTCFA website  
 
Alternatively, payments by check can be mailed to: 
C/O John Sannella, Treasurer 

4 Fairbanks Ln 
North Reading, MA 01864 


